SOCIALIST HEALTH ASSOCIATION

WEST MIDLANDS BRANCH

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

1 December 2018
Apologies


Apologies were received as listed. 
Minutes of the last AGM

The minutes of the last AGM were agreed. 

Matters Arising
There were no matters arising.

Chairs Report

Alan Wenban-Smith gave the Chairman’s Report and reviewed the progress of the Branch over the year.
Treasurer and Auditors Report

The Treasurer was unable to be present but arranged for a printed copy of the Finance Report to be circulated to the meeting. The report was accepted, and there was a vote of thanks to Gurinder Josan.
The Accounts have yet to be audited. Subject to the Auditor’s Report the Treasurer’s Report was accepted.
Election of Officers

The following were elected.

Chair


Alan Wenban-Smith



Vice Chair

David Mattocks






Peter Mayer


Secretary

John Charlton

Treasurer

Gurinder Josan
Committee

Chris Bain


Steve Bedser



Martin Brooks

Guy Daly

Auditor

Clive Wilkinson



Central Council 





Steve Bedser





Gurinder Josan

David Mattocks / Chris Bain


Peter Mayer

It was greed that Chris Bain should be a substitute / helper for David Mattocks

CLP Delegates

Dudley North

Coli Nash

Edgbaston

Martin Brooks
Hall Green

Judy Wenban-Smith

Meriden

Bernard Spittle

Northfield

Mark Meredith

Selly Oak

Albert Bore

Solihull

Sardul Marwa

Sutton Coldfield
Linda Szaroleta

Tamworth

Chris Bain
Warley

Gary Bridges 



Parbinder Kaur




Pam Randhawa




Mohammed Uddin

West Brom East
Keith Davies

Wolverhampton SE
Sarah Keddie






Sukdip Sidhu






Jeremy Vanes

It was agreed to remit to the EC consideration of any further nominations, affiliations and delegates.

West Midlands Labour Party

It was agreed to affiliate to the Regional Labour Party 

Speaker
Philip Hunt led a wide ranging discussion on the current state of the NHS. It was agreed that a Briefing should be produced and circulated widely in  the Region. It was also agreed tat the West Midlands SHA should offer to organise a Briefing Session for Parliamentary Candidates in the Region. The Secretary agreed to make the offer to the Labour Party Reginal Office 
The Chairman thanked Philip for his contribution.
AOB 

The new Executive Committee was asked to look at ways of addressing the gender imbalance of the Committee.

There being no further business the meeting concluded.
